
 

 

 

 

Limpopo PSA Educators and Shop stewards Database 
 

While many do not recognise the PSA as an educator’s union, the fact is that the PSA has been a home 

for thousands of educators across the country. The PSA has fought many battles in Limpopo ranging 

from poor working conditions, unfair treatment of educators, and unfair labour practices to ensure that 

educators work in a place that is not only conducive for optimum performance but free from any form of 

harassment and abuse. It must be said that PSA representatives have witnessed horrible stories of 

members being abused by a system where others were even ejected out of schools by well-orchestrated 

lawless people disguised as community members.  

 

The Department of Education was called on, on numerous occasions to intervene in some of these 

situations however, their intervention has not been to the PSA’s satisfaction as they dismally fail to deal 

with the perpetrators, although the PSA would not stop fighting. The issue of recruitment remains thorny 

in the Education Sector where prescripts and recruitment policies and practices are at times not followed 

but thanks to the PSA’s hard working shop stewards who continues fighting and exposing the 

shenanigans emanating from shortlisting and interviewing processes.  

 

The PSA aims to protect the rights and promote the interest of educators in Limpopo. It is on this basis 

that the PSA wants to ensure that all sites are launched, and have shop stewards elected where the 

Union has not done so. Shop stewards and members are urged to complete the attached form to ensure 

that sites are launched soonest, and the database is correctly updated, we do not want to leave any 

school, shop stewards or member behind. The PSA flight is moving, and we should all be on the flight to 

reach new heights together.   

 

The form must be submitted to Lucky Kganyago at lucky.kganyago@psa.co.za or Whatsapp number 

079 513 9856 on or before 20 October 2023.  

 

Educators who are not yet members of the Union of Choice are called to act with speed and contact Ms 

Paulina Moloto - 082 880 8957 or Lawrence Muvhango – 082 880 8995 or alternatively contact the PSA 

Provincial Office on (015) 295 0500. 
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ELRC LIMPOPO SCHOOLS – PSA MEMBERSHIP 2023/24 

 DISTRICT  SCHOOL NAME  NO. OF 
PSA 
MEMBERS  

NO. OF PSA 
SHOPSTEWARDS  

NAME OF SHOP 
STEWARDS 

CONTACT DETAILS E-MAIL ADDRESS  SITE LAUNCHED?  

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        



    

 

        

        

        

        

 


